
From: Cathy Lindsey [mailto:clindsey1@cox.net]  
Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 3:22 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: CEC record-Docket#11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my attached letter.  It is short. 
  
Cathy Lindsey 
 
 
 
 
June 17, 2012 
 
Eric  Solorio 
Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
 
I am writing this to let you know my feelings regarding the 
Quail Brush Power Plant. The East Elliott Community Plan 
designates this site as Open SpaceThis area was to be 
protected from  and Recreation.  The Municipal Code 
designates the site’s zoning as single-family residential.   
Cogentrix wants to change the zoning to industrial. 
 
How does this protect the city or county’s open space?  
This area is important to the people who live near the area 
and to those who come after. 
 
Please don’t let this industrial giant take over our land 
that was planned to stay as an open space.  There are 
better and more technological ways to generate energy. 
 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
 
Cathy Lindsey 
Galston Drive 
92071 
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